
 

St. Patrick’s School staff cordially invites you to our first 

Family Christmas Social 
Tuesday December 17, 2019 

6 p.m. to 7:30 p.m. 

 

Bring the family out to the school for some wonderful 

Christmas cheer and fun! 

 

 

As a family, you will have a chance to travel around the school and join in a variety of different 

Christmas themed activities.  Sing carols, make a craft, enjoy hot chocolate, play BINGO or try 

your hand at a Christmas STEM themed challenge- to name a few!  Our evening is designed to be 

flexible around your schedule- come when you can between 6 and 7:30 p.m. and stay as long or as 

little as you like. 

 

Visit enough stations, get your ‘map’ stamped and your family will be entered into a draw for a 

wonderful family prize! 

 

We are so excited to welcome our families into our school to celebrate this most wonderful time of 

year! 

 

Looking forward to seeing everybody on December 17th! 


